
 

 

 

 

 

 

January 15, 2015 
 
 
MEMO TO: Stanislaus County Planning Commission 
 
FROM:  Department of Planning and Community Development 
 
SUBJECT: USE PERMIT APPLICATION NO. PLN2014-0023 - VERIZON WIRELESS - E. 

HAWKEYE AVE 

 

Staff is requesting that Use Permit Application No. PLN2014-0023 - Verizon Wireless - E. 
Hawkeye Ave be continued to the March 5, 2015, Planning Commission meeting.  The City of 
Turlock has scheduled the item to be presented to their Planning Commission on February 5, 
2015.  Staff has yet to receive any formal determination from the City on the project.  Formal 
determination is needed due to the project’s location within the City of Turlock’s Sphere of 
Influence. 
 
RECOMMENDATION 

 

Staff recommends that Use Permit Application No. PLN2014-0023 - Verizon Wireless - E. 
Hawkeye Ave be continued to the regular Planning Commission meeting of March 5, 2015. 
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